From: Heidl Schulz [organize-neidiscnuiz@cox.netj

Sent:  Monday, March 16, 2009 10.01 PM

To: shcob ﬁ
-4

Subject: Santa Barbara Botanic Garden proposed labyrinth

SB Board of Supervisors,

This letter is to express our concern and dismay over the proposed "temporary art exhibit" labyrinth at
the SB Botanic Garden. We have lived in Mission Canyon since 1971 and have relished the rural flavor
of the foothills and how the Garden has exemplified that. Recently however, the Garden has billed
itself as a tourist destination. This most currently proposed gambit is yet another notion to attract
imcreased attendance.

It does nothing to support or enhance the simple beauty of the native habitat which is the foundation
and mandate of the SB Garden Garden. Please vote to preserve this priceless resource in our
community.

Respectfully,

Jim and Heidi Schulz

Heidi & Jim Schulz

2254 Las Canoas Road

Santa Barbara, CA 93105

e-mail: organize-heidischulz@cox.net
www.heidischulz.com

805/682-4393
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